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SOLE 24 ORE: Riotta steps down as editor-in-chief 
of the daily 

 

 

Milano, 15 marzo 2011 - Gianni Riotta steps down today as editor-in-
chief of the daily Il Sole 24 ORE. The announcement was made by the 
24 ORE Group jointly with Gianni Riotta. 
 
The Publisher thanked Mr. Riotta for his outstanding work and wished 
him all the best in the new ventures lying ahead.  
Mr. Riotta thanked the Group for the trust granted and wished it success 
in its efforts of renewal and growth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Per ulteriori informazioni: 
 
Ufficio Stampa Gruppo 24 ORE:  
Ginevra Cozzi - Tel. 02/3022.4945 – Cell. 335/1350144 
PMS: Fabio Marando – Tel. 02/48000250 - Cell. 329/4605000 
 
 
 


